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Wednesday 9th October 2025 

 

Pantomime Visit – Thursday 18th December 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very excited to announce that this year we will hoping to take all of our 

students from Year 1 to Year 6 to see the pantomime “Cinderella” at Telford 

International Centre on Thursday 18th December 2025. 

Children will travel by coach to the pantomime after lunch and will return to school 

at approximately 4:30pm (exact times will be posted on Dojo on the day). 

We are excited to offer this opportunity to all our students. We are aware that 

Christmas is a very expensive time of year and so we want to keep costs as low 

as possible for parents. 

School will be fundraising to hopefully cover a large sum of the costs as we feel 

attending a whole school pantomime trip offers your child a joyful and enriching 

experience that goes beyond entertainment. Experiences such as these support their 

social development by encouraging shared laughter and bonding with peers, builds 

cultural awareness through live theatre, and promotes creativity and imagination. 

For many, it’s a memorable moment that boosts confidence and brings learning to 

life in a fun and engaging way.; therefore, we are asking for a contribution of £6 

per child to be paid on Arbor. We request this payment to be made by no later than 

Tuesday 2nd December. 

If you have any questions about this visit, please contact the school office. 

With kind regards, 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher (Acting): Mr Pugh 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

and Mr Greatholder 
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